
 

 

 

 

11 September 2017 

 

Dear Customer 

Thurnscoe East Post Office®  

8 Lidget Lane, Thurnscoe, Rotherham, S63 0BX 

 

Proposed move to new premises & branch modernisation 

 

I’m writing further to my letter dated 12 January 2017, in which I advised you of our 

proposal, subject to consultation and the appointment of the new operator, to move the 

above Post Office to new premises located at Windsor Convenience Store, 65-67 Windsor 

Street, Thurnscoe, Rotherham, S63 0HD.  

 

The consultation period ended on 24 February 2017, however, I’m now writing to let you 

know that the proposed new operator has decided not to progress their application to 

operate the branch.  The branch will therefore continue to operate from the current location 

for the time being.  However we may carry out a further local public consultation in the near 

future.  In line with our Code of Practice, any new proposal would be subject to a further 

6-week period of local public consultation. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to consider this proposal. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Suzanne Richardson 

Regional Network Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To get this information in a different format, for example, in larger 
print, audio or braille please contact the Customer Helpline on  

03452 66 01 15 or Textphone 03457 22 33 55. 
 

How to contact us: 

 

  comments@postoffice.co.uk    Customer Helpline:  03452 66 01 15

        Textphone:   03457 22 33 55 

 FREEPOST Your Comments     

Please note this is the full address to    postofficeviews.co.uk 

use and no further address details  

are required.  


